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I. BY THE COMMISSION

A. Statement

1. On September 7, 2007 the Commission held a Deliberations Meeting regarding the adoption of emergency rules to the Commission’s current Least Cost Planning Rules, 4 Code of Colorado Regulations, (CCR) 723-3-3600, et seq.  During the deliberations, the Commissioner’s Advisory Staff provided members of the public in attendance, copies of what it has deemed “Revised Option Two,” which delineates Advisory Staff’s proposals for adoption of the emergency rules.  

2. In addition, Commission Miller proposed his preferences for the role of an independent evaluator during the resource planning process.  Chairman Binz also proposed an alternative for the role of an independent evaluator and how such an evaluator will be utilized.  

3. While not required under the Colorado Administrative Procedures Act, § 24-4-103, C.R.S. when an agency adopts a temporary or emergency rule, the Commission nonetheless has taken comment from interested parties as to its proposed emergency rules in this matter.  The Commission continues to find it prudent and helpful to continue to receive comments from interested parties on the use of the proposed independent evaluator prior to its issuance of emergency rules.  Therefore, attached to this Order as Attachment 1 is Advisory Staff’s proposed Revised Option Two rules.  Attached to this Order as Attachment 2 are Commissioner Miller’s comments regarding the role of the proposed independent evaluator.  Attached to this Order as Attachment 3 are Chairman Binz’s proposals identified as Option 2B regarding the role of an independent evaluator.  

4. Any interested party is encouraged to provide comments on the three proposals attached to this Order.  The deadline for filing comments with the Commission is noon on Friday September 14, 2007.

II. ORDER

A. The Commission Orders That:

1. Attached to this Order as Attachment 1 is Revised Option Two as proposed by Commission Advisory Staff; Attachment 2 which is Commissioner Miller’s proposals for the use of an independent evaluator; and Attachment 3 which is Chairman Binz’s proposals identified as Option 2B for the use of an independent evaluator.

2. Any interested party may file comments to these three proposals.  Comments must be filed no later than noon, Friday September 14, 2007.

3. This Order is effective on its Mailed Date.

B. ADOPTED IN COMMISSIONERS’ DELIBERATIONS MEETING
September 7, 2007.
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